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Wednesday, 24 June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
RE:  Staggered pick up times for Friday 26th June 2020. 
 
This Friday 26th June is the last day of Term Two, and we will be having staggered finishing 
times.  Students will be dismissed at 1.20pm or 2.30pm.   
 
1.20pm 
If you would like to pick your child/ren up at 1.20pm please email the school at 
Pakenham.cs@education.vic.gov.au to express your interest.  You must collect your 
child/ren as they are unable to walk or ride home by themselves at this time.  You will 
receive a confirmation email with the details regarding the early pick up. 
 
2.30pm 
All other children will be dismissed at 2.30pm via our normal dismissal procedures. 
  
 
We will not be able to accommodate any other early collections of students as the office 
and phones may not be manned for short periods between 1.20pm and 3.00pm.  If you are 
unable to collect your child/ren by 2.30pm please contact OSHC to discuss a booking.   
 
 
If you have in questions regarding this matter please contact the school via email or 
alternatively contact the Administration Office on 5941 1511. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Katrina Stewart 
Principal 
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